
Serving Grays Harbor County 

Winter 2020 

Quarterly Quote  

What’s normal anyways? 
 

                  Forest Gump 

Many of us can agree that the year 2020 has been 
full of challenges as we’ve faced many changes    
together. One thing that hasn’t changed is the  credit 
union difference. We exist to serve our  members. 
We are proud and happy to do so. Thank you for 
choosing to be a part of our credit union family. We 
wish you, peace, health and happiness in 2021.                                                                       
    Ruth, Lori and Elizabeth 

2021 brings a new twist to 
our annual meeting. Our  
usual February schedule has 
been postponed. Watch for 
news and get ready to mark 
your calendar to save the 
date for our annual meeting! 

Let us help you stay warm and cozy this winter 
with direct deposit, debit Mastercard® and 
home-banking. You can access your funds right 
from home, making transfers, looking up              
transactions and making online purchases. All 
while wearing your slippers and PJs. Ask us  
today how you may take  advantage of our 
products and services. Signing up may be         
easier than you think. Pour some cocoa and get 
comfortable! 

The holidays may be over, but they will come again next year. Do you 
want to be ready? Start now. Our Christmas Club savings is a great 
way to set money aside for holiday expenses. Open your club account, 
deposit money throughout the year and receive your savings in mid 
November, just in time for the season. We can transfer for you. By 
signing a request, monthly deposits from your credit union accounts 
can be automatically made for you. Watch it grow and be ready for 
shopping next year! 

Auto loan rates as low as 2.49%APR.                            
Perfect timing for a winter road trip! 

 
APR=Annual Percentage Rate. Limited time offer.                                            

Fees & restrictions apply. Not all borrowers will qualify for stated rate. 



 

 

Your savings federally insured to least $250,000 
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 

National Credit Union Administration, a U.S. Government Agency Supervisory Committee  PO Box 64  Hoquiam, WA  98550 

www.longshorefcu.com /   3107 John Stevens Way  Hoquiam, WA  98550 
360.532.9224    9:00-1:00 & 2:00-5:30  Monday—Friday 

January 18th 
Martin Luther King Jr 

Day 
 

 
 February 15th 

Presidents Day 

Reminder: 
The credit union is closed          

between 1:00 and 2:00 daily 

Our lobby is open with limited          
access. Face coverings are    
required. Let’s all stay healthy.  
Thank you. 

The Westport Marina 
 

The public Westport marina is the 
largest marina on the outer coast 
of the United State’s  Pacific North-
west. The marina is home to a 
large commercial fishing fleet and 
several  recreational charter fishing 
vessels.  

Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share and  protect 
your personal information. Our privacy policy has not changed and 
you may review our policy practices with respect to your  personal  
information at www.longshorefcu.com or we will mail you a free copy 
upon request if you call us at 360-532-9224.  

What does Washington State’s economy look like through the eyes 
of our credit unions?  … Like this: 
 
 
$54 Billion in assets held by Washington’s credit unions 
 
$40.3 Billion in loans to consumers by Washington credit unions 
 
11,100 jobs provided by Washington credit unions 
 
550 Branches built by and for Washington’s credit union members 
 
58% of Washingtonians belong to a credit union. 
 
We exist to serve our members. Not for profit, not for charity, but for 
service. YOU are why we are here. 
 
 
 
Our mission Statement 
At Longshore Federal Credit Union, we offer personalized financial 
service to our family of credit union members. Our mission is to  
provide products and services to meet our members’ needs as well 
as provide education on financial issues.  
 
Tell us how we’re doing, tell us how we can improve.  
Thank you for your membership. 
 


